Department of Laws, Panjab University, Chandigarh

NOTICE

The Department of Laws, Panjab University is coming up with the Volume 2, Issue 1 of its
Newsletter. All the students with any academic/extra-curricular/sports achievements who wish to
get featured in the Newsletter, are directed to email their achievement along with the passport
size photograph to email 1D newsletterlawdeptt@gmail.com by 13" January, 2023. * No email

after this date shall be entertained. Kindly ensure that the achievement must be from the time
period August 1st, 2022 to December 31 st, 2022.




